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Monday 29 April 2024

Term 2, Week 1

Contact Information:
Peter Kemp - Principal principal@coleystreet.school.nz

Office - Ph 06 3638117 office@coleystreet.school.nz

Website: www.coleystreet.school.nz

Term Dates:
Term 1: Wednesday 31 Jan - Friday 12 April
Term 2: Monday 29 April - Friday 5 July
Term 3: Monday 22 July - Friday 27 September
Term 4: Monday 14 October - Friday 13 December

Important Dates:

● Friday 3rd May - School Assembly, 10am
● Wednesday 8th May - School Photo Day
● Monday 3rd June - Public Holiday
● Tuesday 4th June - Teacher Only Day

From the Principal’s Desk

Dear Families,

Welcome back to school everyone. With the end of daylight
savings and the drop in temperature we are reminded that
winter is fast approaching. This is the busiest time for our
school sports. We have many students signed up for Netball
and Basketball and give a huge thank-you to those parents
who have supported this by coaching or managing teams.
Later in the term we will participate in the local Ki o Rahi
tournament and will welcome Primary Schools in the
Horowhenua when we host the Rippa Rugby Tournament.
Culturally we have a full term as well, with Mr Downey
continuing to prepare our talented students to present at
school assembly and for some to enter the Local Talent show.
Whaea Sam has secured great tutors for our Senior Kaphaka
Roupu and will herself be teaching our Junior School in
preparation for the Te Awahou Kapa Haka Festival in Term 3. At Coley Street School there are many
opportunities for participation and Coley Kids represent their kura well. A recent example of this was when
members of our Student Leadership Team attended the community ANZAC Service , laying the wreath of
remembrance and reciting the Ode. Thank you!

Tin� Maclea� - Acting Principal
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Welcome to …

A warm welcome to our new students and their families:
Senior Hub - Jahmen Baggs and Jayden Sweeney
Room 3 - Ellie-Mae Sears

We also welcome a new staff member… Ani Skipper is our new Learning Support

Coordinator

Ani is well known in our local community. She has been the Principal of Foxton Primary
School, the Learning Support Coordinator for Manawatu College, Foxton Beach and St
Marys and now we are happy to have her here at Coley Street School to support our
tamariki in their learning. In this new role Ani is available to assist family and students in
any way that will help children succeed at school.

Term 1 Awards

ACADEMIC SPORTS CITIZEN

JUNIOR HUB
Rm 5
Rm 6:
Rm 7:

Anton Schofield Christiansen
Raiden Jensen-Murphy
Kody Williams-Frith Angel Halidone-Matete

Teia Thomas
Tyla-Jade Lyttle
Everley Wakefield

MIDDLE HUB
Rm 1:
Rm 2:
Rm 3:
Rm 4:
Rm 10:

Esther Wright
Ava Halidone
Holly Betty
Kade Matthews
Summa Williams-Frith

Zoey Gabbott
Ana De Cent
Marlie Wanoa
Briana Watson/Jordan Carr
Chaysius Te Tau

Charlotte Mitchell
Losena Taumoepeau
Aubrey Graham
Milla Robinson
Royal Teka-Sewell

SENIOR HUB
YR 7:
YR 8:

Leighton Mabey
Reign Tangaroa

Tiare Dunlop/Jackson Iwanica
Khloe Chambers/Akaesha
Wanoa
Braxton Robinson

Maddi Robinson
Sarah Watson

Positive Behaviour 4 Learning Focus of the Week

PB4L Focus of the

Week …

● Taking care of each other
● Being friendly in the

playground
● Helping each other
● Being kind

Kaupapa Cards

Kakapo
Rylin - Taha Tinana

Weka
Rea - Taha Tinana

Takahe
Ethan - Taha Tinana

Kiwi
Jamie - Taha Whanau



School Notices

● SCHOOL PHOTO DAY - Wednesday 8th May
Next week PHOTOLIFE STUDIOS will be coming to school to take photos of every child.
They operate an online system for ordering and paying.

● An information flier has been sent home today advising the upcoming Photo Day.
● Sibling forms (if applicable) are on the back of this flier for families who request a

Sibling Image. This must be returned to the school office before Photo Day so that
we can book this in for you.

Online Photo Access Keys will be sent to you after Photo Day via email so you can view your child’s
photo, order and pay online.

● HELMETS

If your child brings a bike or scooter to school to ride on our grounds, a helmet must be
worn. No exceptions, no excuses. This is about child safety and avoiding head trauma.

● MORNING TEA

A reminder to send morning tea and a water bottle everyday.
‘Fruit in schools’ programme delivery will not be until next Monday 6th May, please
include fruit in your child’s snack box this week.

● ABSENCES
Please contact us if your child is not coming to school, whatever the reason! We need to know they are safe,
so we appreciate your call or you can leave a message on the absentee message option.
The Ministry of Education requires us to mark your child as truant if parents do not contact us with a
reason for their absence.

● SCHOOL HOURS
Bell times:
Class begins at 8.45am and finishes at 2.45pm.
Interval is from 10.45 – 11.15am.
Lunch Break is 12.45 – 1.30pm
Finish at 2.45pm






